Dear Noah’s Ark Families,






The Staff of Noah’s Ark Preschool extends a warm welcome to all the children who will be attending Noah’s Ark this year and their families.  We are excited about the new school year.  Our goal is to provide a safe, stimulating, and caring place in which your child will grow and develop.  Please feel free to talk to ANY teacher with any questions or concerns you may have.
Staff at Noah’s Ark
Welcome aboard the Ark!  My name is Sue Dorn and this will be my twenty-first year teaching at Noah’s Ark.  I will be teaching the three and young four year olds this year. I will also be one of the Extended Care teachers this year. I received my preschool certificate from the University of Madison.  I am CPR certified and I continue to take educational classes.  My family has lived in Burlington for the past twenty six years.  It is an exciting time for your child. I am grateful for the opportunity to be working with them this year. 
Welcome to Noah’s Ark! My name is Mary Pum. I am excited to be a part of your child’s development!  This is my sixth year of working at Noah’s Ark. I will be teaching the three year old students and working with the Extended Care students this year. I am originally from Burlington. My husband, Aaron and I have three children: John 18, Brandon 16, and Kelly 12.  I am Lead Teacher certified and have been working with preschool children for the past ten years. I am CPR and First Aid certified as well as having an Associate Degree in Stenography.  I am looking forward to meeting you and your children. 
Hello!  My name is Kris Fischer.  I am very excited to begin my twelfth year at Noah’s Ark!  I will be teaching the 4K program on behalf of the Burlington Area School District this year. I have a Bachelor’s Degree in Elementary Education from the University of Wisconsin-Whitewater. I am certified to teach grades Pre-K through 8th grade.  I have seventeen years of teaching experience with sixteen of those years teaching at the preschool level. I am CPR and First Aid certified. My husband and I have three children. We have lived in Burlington for the past fourteen years.  I enjoy attending my children’s sporting events and spending quiet time in the Northwoods of Wisconsin.  I am looking forward to working with your little one and helping them to learn and grow.

Meet Your Teacher Night
I would like to invite everyone to Meet Your Teacher Night on Thursday, August 24 6:30-7:30PM. You will have the opportunity to explore our classroom, meet me, and receive more information about our curriculum and school procedures. I hope everyone can make this night.  
Important notices for the upcoming school year

· Make sure to tell me about any allergies or health problems your child may have.  Even though the information is on the paperwork, it is always a good idea to communicate this information with your child’s teacher directly.

· Each child should bring a change of clothing, which includes socks and underwear, in a Ziploc bag with their name on it to leave at school.

· Please send your child to school in clothing that is “preschool friendly.”  They should be able to play, paint, and run.  Children should be able to easily get clothes up and down during bathroom use and be comfortable for whatever the day may have in store.  Flip-flop sandals are not a safe choice for the playground.  If your child likes to wear flip-flops, please send an additional pair of shoes that will be comfortable for running and playing.
· Please call the school office when your child will be absent from school.

· All new students at Noah’s Ark will need to turn in their enrollment and immunization forms before they start school.  You will receive this paperwork on Meet Your Teacher Night. 

· The Child Health Report must be signed by your child’s physician and turned in no later than October 1.  

Tuition

Tuition is due by the first of each month.  Each family will be required to fill out a tuition contract at Meet the Teacher Night.  We recommend paying by check but if you must pay in cash, please pay it to your child’s teacher so you may receive a receipt.  After the 10th of the month there will be a $10 late fee added to your account that must be paid at the time of your tuition payment.  If you are having difficulties making a payment, please see your child’s teacher.  All tuition fees are listed in the parent handbook.
Snacks

Each student will be required to bring snack once every two or three months.  A calendar will be sent home with your child prior to the month in which it is their turn to bring snack.  You will be given information on how much to provide and also a list of suggestions for the snacks.  You must also provide a drink of either milk or 100% fruit juice.  As an additional reminder, the school snack bag will be sent home the class day before your child’s snack day.  We truly appreciate your generosity in providing daily snacks.
Arrival for School
You may bring your child into their classroom when the Noah’s Ark flag is placed in the window. This will occur approximately at 8:25 am.  This allows time for you to bring your child into the school and get them situated before class starts. 
Before and After School Care

Noah’s Ark offers before and after school care.  Extended care runs from 7:00 AM -5:00 PM.  Please consider this option if your child is in need of extended care.  We offer very competitive rates in a warm and educational setting.  Attending a day or two per week is a great opportunity to expand your child’s social skills.  We do have some openings available at this time.  If you have any additional questions, please talk with Mrs. Dorn or call Noah’s Ark’s school office 767-9095.
Parent Handbook

Most of your questions will be answered in the Parent Handbook, which will be available at Meet the Teacher Night.  However, if you have any additional questions, please feel free to call Noah’s Ark or you may direct your questions to any teacher.
Special Events and Days Off

We have included a list of special events and days off for this upcoming school year with this letter.  More events will be added as the school year progresses, but these are the ones we know as of now.  We will always give advance notice of special events going on at the school so you can make arrangements to attend.
Newsletters

Newsletters will be distributed to your child’s basket.  You will also be able to find the newsletter on our website at www.noahsarkburlington.com.
The entire staff is looking forward to meeting and getting to know each of you.  If you have any questions, please feel free to talk to a teacher or call the school at 767-095.  May God bless you and your family with His love and peace.  
See you at the Meet the Teacher Night on Thursday, August 24!
Sincerely,

Noah’s Ark Staff

